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High Sensitivity CRP Change 

On October 28, 2020,  the UVMMC laboratory will be updating our hs-CRP assay on the Ortho 

Vitros 5600 platform. This update will require a slight modification to the low end of the 

measuring range. The current low end is 0.10 mg/L and the new low end will be                    

0.34 mg/L.   

There will be no other changes to the test and the way it is ordered or reported. 

  

 

Test Name                          Epic Code            Current Low End               New Low End  

High Sensitivity CRP            LAB150                   0.10 mg/L                         0.34 mg/L        

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Dr. Clayton Wilburn 

(clayton.wilburn@uvmhealth.org) in the clinical chemistry laboratory.  
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